
Important Notices.  
 
24.02.20 – Back to school.  
06.03.20 – World Book Day 
11.03.20 – Science Investigation  
03.04.20 – End of Term 
 
PE:  Wednesday PM  
Water bottles: please provide your child with a 
bottle filled with plain water each day.  
 

 

As Readers we will be: 
 
Enjoying learning about inference and 
comprehension in Journey to Jo’burg using 
point-evidence- explain (PEE) 

 

As Writers we will be: 
 
 
Writing a poem about Journey to Jo’burg, a 
persuasive piece of writing about primitive living 
and writing a crime story 
 
 
 

 

As Mathematicians we will be: 
 
 
 
We will be using our maths mastery knowledge 
to learn: Area and Perimeter, Geometry and 
Statistics 
 
 
 

In Computing we will be: 
 
We will be learning about different types of E-
safety and how the media can create an 
incorrect body image of boys and girls. 
 

 

As Musicians we will be: 
 
Learning to sing and improvise using 
instrument on ‘You’ve got a friend in me’. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In French we will be: 
 
We will be continuing to  learn how to give 
opinions on school and school subjects. 
 
In RE we will be looking at: 
 
We will be focusing on the following question:  
Is Christanity still a strong religion 2000 years 
after Jesus was on earth? 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

As Geography learners we will be: 
 
Using a variety of sources to learn how to use a 
range of different maps to follow routes and 
what they show in regards to land use.  
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Useful websites  

http://mountbattenprimary.org.uk/ 

Follow us on Twitter: @Mountbattenprim 
As Scientists we will be:                                     

We will be studying and investigating animals, 

including humans to understand what helps us 

survive. 

 

 

 

This term’s curriculum                                                    

Geography Fieldwork 

 

 

In PE we will be: 

We are going to learn how to develop invasion 

games skills (Hockey and Football) 
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